Requested Staff Questionnaire

- 1) When do we now expect bulk trash pick-up to resume? Last meeting we were told maybe two weeks (understanding that it wasn't a firm commitment). By Tuesday's meeting, two weeks will have passed. When do we now expect it to resume?
- 2) How many crews are currently working on debris removal? At one point I recall it was 80. Is it still 80? If not, how many?
- 3) Of the crews currently working on debris removal, how many are Ashbritt crews? How many are composed of our Public Works personnel and/or trucks?
- 4) It was explained to us at the last meeting that bulk trash pickup has not resumed because doing so would jeopardize FEMA reimbursements going forward. What is that opinion based on?
- 5) If we decided to resume bulk trash pick-up immediately, how much money are we talking about that we would be risking in terms of reimbursement?